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Community Education is very excited to see our numbers continue to 
grow in the Rangers Aquatics program. This program is designed to 
keep youth interested in swimming by learning how to become a 
stronger swimmer with speed, endurance, efficiency and correct form. 
This program runs three days a week with a flexible schedule. Patrons 
are able to sign up for the full program of 3 days a week or they can 
choose 2 days a week. We have exceptional coaches that are a part of 
this growing program; Nicole Lindburg, Andrew Bowes and Brooke 
Olson all share a strong passion for working with kids and helping them 
to become strong swimmers. 

We are very lucky to be able to keep our pool up and running during the 
2018-2019 remodeling project that is taking place at Southwest Junior 
High. The construction and district team have worked very hard to allow 
the pool to stay completely functional during this construction process.  

The Northern Formations Synchronized swimming program is now in 
its second year and is continually growing in numbers. It has been very 
exciting to see the excitement grow between the athletes, coaches, 
Community Education and the NFS Board. This program uses the pool 
three nights a week and for five hours on Sundays. They are very 
dedicated to working hard and putting in the time to be able to compete 
in a state competition.

Please Note: The pool will be closed May 23 - June 16 for some updates and repairs 
but will be running a full menu of aquatic opportunities for all ages this summer.
 

Catching Up With FLASCE Aquatics 

Engaging people; enriching lives!


